
HISTORIC DISTRICTS COMMISSION 
MINUTES 

June 27, 2013 
 
 

Present:  Lee Swanson, Bill Andreas, Fred Taylor 
 
Case No. 12-21 (con’t):  30 Rice Road; DSK Architects & Planners 

 Christian Lanciaux requested minor changes to the plans for renovation of the house and garage.   
The Commission approved the addition of one window and a door changed to a window.  The 
footprint of the two-bay, 24 x 28 ft. garage will be shifted 12 feet closer to the house and a second 
story added.  The height is 30 ft. to ridge from grade.  A window is centered over the bays; a door 
is in the back and windows on the sides.  The changes were unanimously approved by the HDC. 
 

Exploratory: 
Lyn MacLean, representing the Sudbury Historical Commission, came in for preliminary 
approval of new signage at each of the Sudbury cemeteries.  Several different options for the 
design of the signs was discussed, including the height of the sign (5 ft. too high), wooden vs. 
granite posts, single post or double posts, the size of the fonts and paint colors.  The name of the 
cemetery on top and date below on a white background with black lettering was favored.  Lyn 
will talk with Frank Riepe re. dimensions of the sign before going back to the Design Review 
Board for approval.  She will make an application to the HDC at a later date. 
 

Other business: 
Linda Hawes is on vacation until August 20; Fred Taylor will be gone July 6-20 and August 4-6. 
Next meeting is scheduled for July 18. 


